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Message from the Guest Editor

In recent years, the utilization of biochar, a carbon-rich
material produced through the pyrolysis of organic matter,
has garnered substantial attention due to its potential to
revolutionize biodegradation processes across various
domains. This Special Issue aims to explore the diverse
applications of biochar in enhancing biodegradation by
showcasing innovative research and insights at the
intersection of environmental science, engineering, and
sustainable practices.

Biochar, known for its exceptional porosity, large surface
area, and unique physicochemical properties, presents a
promising avenue for addressing contemporary challenges
associated with biodegradation. From remediating
contaminated soil and water to facilitating the breakdown
of recalcitrant pollutants, biochar's multifaceted
characteristics offer a versatile platform for accelerating
biodegradation processes. This Special Issue will delve into
the mechanisms underpinning biochar's interactions with
organic compounds, microorganisms, and environmental
matrices, shedding light on the fundamental principles
guiding its application.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of the
ever increasing number of subfields being created. This
open access journal Applied Sciences has been started to
link these subfields, so researchers can cut through the
forest and see the surrounding, or quite distant fields and
subfields to help develop his/her own research even further
with the aid of this multi-dimensional network.
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